
Instead of receiving your water 
bill through Huntsville Utilities 
each month, beginning early 2023 
you will receive a separate billing 
statement directly from Madison 
County Water Department.

Account information will 
automatically transfer from 
Huntsville Utilities to Madison 
County Water Department.

When you set up your account 
with Huntsville Utilities, you 
provided personal identifiable

 information.

If the account holder chooses not to allow 
Huntsville Utilities to transfer such information, 

the account holder is required to personally 
appear at the Madison County Water Department 
to provide required documentation to continue 

water service.

Deadline is Thursday, 
December 1, 2022

We realize during this transition customers will be 
inconvenienced for a short time.

We appreciate your patience.
Please contact MCWD for more information.

246 Shields Road, Huntsville, AL 35811
256.746.2888  
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